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Question: BET 1230 
 
Topic:   Printing of Documents (PC) 
 
Hansard Page: Written (received from Committee – 13 June 2012) 
 
Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 

1230. Does the department/agency print any hard copies of reports/statements/papers they 
produce?  If yes, please list how many copies, where they are delivered and the cost 

 

Answer:  
Approximately 30,731 reports have been printed this financial year, as at 31 May 2012. 
 
We cannot advise delivery details for each report.  Reports are delivered to interested parties 
according to project-specific mailing lists, as well as general Commission lists and phone requests. 
Some are also purchased through our publications agent. 
 
The cost of printing these reports has been approximately $209,700 (this financial year, as at 31 May 
2012). 
 


